13th-17th Nov. LNY report

	17/11/06
	Visited kalacha rehabilitation site
	The site is really encouraging because it’s healing up steadily. We anticipate that if light rains could continue for another two months, at least 70% of the affected areas will have recovered fully. They have also set up a new tree nursery.  

	
	Purchased and delivered 2 bags of maize to Kowala group
	This is the project’s incentive as to the group as they work over the degraded area of Kowala


